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Coming Events:


Monthly Meeting:  We will meet on the fourth Wednesday, June 
22nd at Saltgrass Steakhouse on Veteran’s Blvd. at six pm (1800) 
with meeting beginning at 7:00 pm (1900).  See you there.  Prizes 
given! 

Why a Quail on the Radiator cap?  The Quail has a very fast “get 
away” when being hunted and the Model A also has a fast 
acceleration .from a full stop.

A new Model A recruit ready to drive!



VISIT TO SHANE’S CAR COLLECTION

Saturday July 16 we visited Shane’s Car Collection in Metairie.  We 
were all impressed at how many beautiful, perfectly restored and 
maintained cars he has.  And we were all a bit sad that there were no 
Model As in the collection!  It was fun and an amazing collection of 
cars, signs, games, old toys, wagons, etc.  After about an hour plus we 
headed to Chef Ron’s Gumbo Shop and had a nice lunch.

Danny Veade, John Maiorana & 
Paulo Casanova looking very 
relaxed & happy.
Members present:  Bill Pfaff, 
Mickey King, John Troendle, 
Bobby & Linda Burwell, Paulo 
Casanova, Bob Sappington, John 
& Donna Hummel & 
grandchildren, John Maiorana, 
Carl Hunter, Danny Veade, Ray & 
Toni Schaub, Brad Persons, Phil 
Strevinsky, Steve Binns.



Transmission Overhaul

The trip to Middendorf’s was postponed due to weather forecasts of bad 
weather but work at the warehouse continued.  Below are Ray 
Fuenzalida and John Maiorana working to fix Bob Sappington’s 
transmission.  



 FAREWELL MY FRIENDS

I hate to write this but our age and health problems have made it 
necessary for Nan and me to move from New Orleans to Dallas so that 
we can be close to family there.  In early August we are moving to The 
Tradition, which is similar to Lambeth House or Poydras Home here in 
the city.  So now you will need someone else to take over the A Frame. 

John Troendle has done a great job with our website and has generously 
allowed members to work on their Model As in his warehouse.  The 
Saturday meetings are fun and with several people helping the group 
finds it easy to remove and engine & transmission, fix the brakes, adjust 
lights, etc.




